
  

Presidents Report… 

I am excited with the 
prospect of 2017 and am 
confident that with everyone's 
participation and assistance 
we will be able to accomplish 
many things this upcoming 
year.   I first joined the Los 
Feliz Village Business 
Improvement District to give 

back to my community.  My 
decision to get more involved 
with my neighborhood has 
enabled my goals of bringing 
residents and the business 
community together.  I look 
forward to working with the 
Los Feliz businesses to make 
Los Feliz a better place, and 
am humbled to be serving as 
President.  I am proud of our 
committees and the hard 
work they will be doing for 

our business community this 
year.  I believe that Los Feliz 
is, and will always be one of 
the greatest communities to 
live and shop/dine in.  Over 
the past few years I have 
assisted and been involved 
with local projects to 
beautify our three major 

business streets; Vermont, 
Hillhurst and Hollywood 
Blvd.  My focus for the 
LFVBID this year will be 
more outreach to local 
businesses to help them see 
the value of the LFVBID and 
to increase business revenue 
for all the LFVBID’s 
businesses through more 
marketing, public relations 
and communication, 
especially social media. 
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Board of Directors 
• • • 

Rafik Ghazarian 

President 

Berkshire Hathaway 

 

Sarah Loveless 

Vice President 

Glaze Fire 

 

Chris Serrano 

Treasurer 

Berkshire Hathaway 

 

Aimee Benell 

Secretary 

Coldwell Banker 

 

Rosa Marie Spinoso 

Rocco’s Italian Deli 

 

Cat Martinez 

Sumi’s 

 

Mardi Kari 

ArcStone Financial 

 

Ziad Richa 

Desert Rose Restaurant 

 

Dino Pantazis 

Good Greek Grill 

 



  Things we did…             Coming Soon…    
 

                                                               

 Our website is getting some new pages in the second quarter of 2017.  Keep your eyes open 

for all the city service sections: 

 

 

 

Join a Committee… 

Thinking of being more active with the Los Feliz Village BID?  Contact us and join a committee or 

attend our monthly board meetings.  Our committee meetings are held the first Wednesday of each 

month and our board meetings are the second Wednesday of each month.  Meetings are held at St. 

Mary of the Angel Church, located at 4510 Finely Avenue.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Let us know when you are having a sale or any specials…we would love to work with you and assist 

in making your business grow. 

Contact us at: 
Los Feliz Village BID 

P.O. Box 29840 

Los Angeles, CA 90027  Like us on Social Media: 

www.losfeliz.biz            Instagram:  atlosfelizvillage  

info@losfeliz.biz                      www.facebook.com/losfelizvillage 

             

 

 


